
   

Please join us for a discussion session on the 
 
OECD Privacy Guidelines  
Anniversary and Review 
 
Wednesday, May 5, 2010 
2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Session to be held at 
1900 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC 
 
Videoconference available at 
200 Park Avenue 
New York, NY 

The Privacy and Information Management Practice and the Centre for Information Policy 

Leadership at Hunton & Williams LLP are pleased to host a discussion session marking the 

30th anniversary of the Organization for Economic Cooperation and Development Privacy 

Guidelines. 

Ambassador Philip Verveer, U.S. Department of State, will offer welcoming remarks. 

 

Michael Donohue, OECD Secretariat, will discuss OECD plans to celebrate the anniversary 

and to review the Privacy Guidelines to determine whether they need to be updated to meet the 

requirements of the current privacy environment. 

RSVP to Kiisha Jennings (kjennings@hunton.com) by Friday, April 30 
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